
Further to your request for information, below, I can provide the following: 

 

No allegations of workplace bullying have been lodged against the West Yorkshire Police and Crime 

Commissioner. 

 

Two allegations of bullying have been recorded from staff employed by the Police and Crime 

Commissioner since 2012 to date. 

 

I trust this is the information that you require, however I am attaching copy of our appeals 

procedure should you wish to appeal the way your request has been dealt with. 

 


